
 

 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

September 19, 2025 
 

Powells Valley Road in Wayne Township, Dauphin County, Open to 
Traffic  

 
Harrisburg, PA – The Pennsylvania Department of Transportation (PennDOT) 
announced today that Powells Valley Road (Route 4013) in Wayne Township, Dauphin 
County, is open to traffic.  
 
The road was closed in May due to a deteriorated structure located at the east side of 
the intersection with Price Road. The structure has been replaced. A detour associated 
with the closure has been lifted. 
 
Work included removing the existing structure, installing a new concrete pipe and end 
walls, stream restoration and resurfacing the roadway over the new structure. 
 
Motorists can check conditions on major roadways by visiting www.511PA.com. 511PA, 
which is free and available 24 hours a day, provides traffic delay warnings, weather 
forecasts, traffic speed information and access to more than 1,000 traffic cameras. 

511PA is also available through a smartphone application for iPhone and Android 
devices, by calling 5-1-1, or by following local alerts on X. 

Subscribe to PennDOT news and traffic alerts in Adams, Cumberland, Dauphin, 
Franklin, Lancaster, Lebanon, Perry and York counties at PennDOT District 8. 

Information about infrastructure in District 8, including completed work and significant 
projects, is available at District 8 Results. Find PennDOT’s planned and active 
construction projects at PennDOT Projects. 

Find PennDOT news on X, Facebook, and Instagram. 
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http://www.511pa.com/
https://twitter.com/511PAHarrisburg
https://www.penndot.pa.gov/RegionalOffices/district-8/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.penndot.pa.gov/about-us/Results/districts/District8/Pages/index.aspx
https://gis.penndot.pa.gov/paprojects/
https://twitter.com/511PAHarrisburg
https://www.facebook.com/PennsylvaniaDepartmentofTransportation/
https://www.instagram.com/pennsylvaniadot/


 

 

 


